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Contact Information: 

Site Manager:  

Amy.Lewis  

(303) 519-3734 

Amy.Lewis@rrcc.edu 

Program Manager: 

Sarah Espinoza  

(303) 914-6452  

sarah.espinoza@rrcc.edu 

SACC Administrator:  

Elizabeth Jackson 

liz.jackson@rrcc.edu  

Accounting:  

sacc@rrcc.edu 

Website:  

rrcc.edu/sacc  

Program Hours:  

6:30-8:05am & 2:55-6:00pm  

NEW TO KENDALLVUE 

Starting this year, Kendallvue 

will be offering breakfast in the 

cafeteria at 7:45am. If you would 

like your child to eat breakfast, 

there will be a release form at the 

parent table. You must complete 

this form in order for me to dis-

miss your child to go to the cafe-

teria. 
 

 

Welcome to RRCC SACC @ Kendallvue 

                     I hope everyone had a fabulous summer!  

  Allow me to introduce myself… My name is Amy Lewis. I am the 

site manager for RRCC SACC @ Kendallvue. I would like to wel-

come all of our new and returning families for the 2019-20 school 

year! 

   You will be receiving newsletters every month, with important 

information regarding the SACC program. Please be sure to take 

a few minutes to go over them, as they will include information 

such as, childcare for school breaks and SACC closures. 

NEW SACC LOCATION    

This year we will be located in temp buildings 1 and 2. They are 

on the west side of the school directly behind the west school en-

trance. Parents can drop off and pick up using the door with the 

ramp.  

KINDERGARTEN AND FIRST GRADE 

We will be picking up the kindergarten and first grade students at 

their classrooms for the first week of school. After the first week, 

the first grade will come directly to the temps when the bell rings. 

We will escort the kindergarten students to and from SACC for 

the rest of the first semester. 

ID REQUIRED FOR PICK UP 

Please be sure to bring your ID when picking up your child. We 

will ask for identification for the first couple weeks, until all staff is 

familiar with each family, to ensure your child’s safety. We will  

also ID anyone you send to pick up your child. Please make sure 

your “authorized to pick up” list is up to date. We can not release 

your child to anyone without written authorization. 

ABSENCES 

If your child will be absent from SACC, please send a text or 

email to let us know. If we can not locate your child and are  

unable to reach you for verification of absence, we are required 

to call Jeffco Security and report your child missing. 

MEDICATIONS 
If you child requires  

medications to be given  
during SACC program hours, 

you must bring them in 
their original container with 
the appropriate paperwork 

filled out by the prescribing 
doctor. 


